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Peterborough, ON --   

The Community Services Department is Relocating 

Effective Monday, May 15, 2017, the Community Services Department will be moving out of City 
Hall and permanently relocating to 210 Wolfe Street (formerly Peterborough Economic 
Development).  

This relocation includes Community Services Administration, Recreation, Arts Culture and 
Heritage, Heritage Preservation, and Sustainability. Please note that staff telephone numbers 
and email addresses will remain the same. 

The relocation will not affect service delivery, as office hours remain from 8:30 a.m. until 4:30 
p.m., Monday through Friday. Free parking is available on Wolfe Street or in the visitor parking 
lot located directly across the road.  

For questions, please contact the Recreation Division at 705-742-7777 extension 1873. 

This information is also available on the City of Peterborough’s website www.peterborough.ca.  
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For further information, please contact the undersigned: 
 
Ken Doherty, 
Director of Community Services Department 
City of Peterborough 
500 George Street North 
Peterborough, ON 
K9H 3R9  
705-742-7777 Ext 1823 
 

 

http://www.peterborough.ca/

